
A Letter from the School Council: 

We are writing to tell you what we believe is important for a new Head Teacher for 

our school. 

 

Firstly, we think that the type of person we are looking for needs to be 

understanding because they will lead the way in sorting out any arguments and 

problems, in order to make our school as happy as possible.  A sense of humour is 

really important and they need to be lots of fun.  A ‘Mary Poppins’ type of character 

would be great because they will be positive and kind at the same time with a nice 

smile. 

 

The person who gets the job will need to be strict, but only when times call for 

strictness. We want the new Head Teacher to be fair and selfless and have lots of 

experience of working with children in a school, so they can make our school and 

everyone in it, be the best it can be. 

 

Furthermore, we would like the new Head Teacher to be interested in the Bible, 

computing, sport, art, science experiments, Design Technology and pets. We would 

like someone who will let us have exciting visitors in our school, let us go on school 

trips and maybe help us to start up our Cheer Leading Club again! 

 

Another thing the School Council believes is important is that the new Head Teacher 

needs lots of ideas to keep improving our school and be good at maths to make 

sure we have enough money to spend in our budget.  Being good at helping the 

teachers plan exciting lessons and bring us some new ideas about our learning will 

also be a great bonus! 

 

Finally, we definitely want someone who shares our beliefs and treats everyone 

equally no matter who they are.  We need someone who is a Christian and will 

follow our Gospel Values and set us a good example.  Being a good listener is going 

to be really important too especially to the ideas of the School Council, who 

represent all the children in school. 

 



Thank you for reading our letter.  We are looking forward to our new Head Teacher 

joining our school family. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

Lillie, Grace, Amber, Jessica, Izabella, George, Connor, Ralfs, Jacob, Taylor, Holly, 

0liver, Lilah, William, Megan and Eric - the School Council 2018 – 19. 

 

 

 

 


